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Lorem Ipsum is simply meaningless text for typography and typesetting
professionals. Lorem Ipsum has been the professional standard for nonsense text since
the 15th century, when an anonymous printer took an essay and scrambled the words
to create a sample book. Not only has it survived five centuries, it has dominated
electronic typesetting, remaining unchanged in every way. It became popular in the
1960s with the release of Letraset samples which included passages of Lorem Ipsum,
and more recently with electronic pagination software such as Aldus PageMaker which
contained versions of Lorem Ipsum.


